
 
 
 
 
 
 

W.I.S. 
 Tiger Tidbits 

 

  Important Dates: 

Feb. 12  Conference Comp. Day 
– No School 

Feb. 15 Presidents’ Day – No 
School 

Feb. 19  Interims Sent Home 

Feb. 22-26 4th Grade Terra 
Nova Testing 

Mar. 14 Daylight Savings Time 
Starts – Spring Ahead 

Mar. 26 End of the 3rd Quarter 

Apr. 1 Report Cards Sent 
Home 

Apr. 2-9 Spring Break – No 
School 
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(419) 433-1234 ext. 3 
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Woodlands Intermediate School (419) 433-1234 Ext. 3           February 5, 2021 
 
Traffic Congestion 

Parents dropping off or picking up intermediate school students should do so from 
Lake Erie Parkway. The driveway in front of the building is strictly limited to bus traffic 
before and after the school day. Please make sure students are exiting and entering your 
vehicle on the passenger side of the vehicle. Students should only be dropped off or picked 
up in the area outlined by the yellow painted curb. Several parents have been dropping 
students off outside of the drop off area near the traffic circle at the end of the parkway. 
This creates a safety issue. Please make sure you stop in the yellow area when dropping off 
or picking up your child.  After dropping off or picking up your student please continue 
to follow Lake Erie Parkway back out to Cleveland Road. 
 Parents dropping their child off in the morning need to drop their child and then 
proceed to the cul-de-sac and exit using the parkway. This is very important during the 
winter months as the snow lines Buckeye Ave. making the roadway very narrow and 
difficult for 2-way traffic. This also creates a safety issue with pedestrian traffic as there 
aren’t any sidewalks on Buckeye Ave.  
 
 

Yearbooks 
 Student yearbooks are on sale now and are $20. Order forms are due by Thursday, 
February 11th. Students will be able to order yearbooks online at ripcho.com through 
Friday, March 12.  For information on ordering yearbooks please contact the school office.  
  
 
 4th Grade Terra Nova Testing  

The Huron City Schools does a whole grade screening for possible Gifted Identification 
in grades 2 and 4 every year in the areas of Superior Cognition, Reading and/or Math using 
the Terra Nova Assessment. We are required to assess students with a state approved 
assessment. This gives us a good picture of how well our students are doing in comparison 
to students their same age across the nation. These assessments will be held in the morning 
starting on Monday, February 22nd and running through Friday, February 26th.  
 
  
 



 


